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I am in opposition of HJR201 for several reasons but especially because of the 

misleading language that is actually promoting higher property taxes with no cap on 

how much they can be increased!! It is terrible that the average person will think this 

is for “public safety” when it actually will be a path to raise property taxes to whatever 

levels wanted.  


